



Long Island City High School

Vivian P. Selenikas, Principal
14-30 Broadway, Long Island City, NY 11106 (718) 545-7095 Fax: (718) 545-2980 longislandcityhs.schoolwires.net

February 8, 2023

Dear Long Island City High School Family,

The safety and well-being of all students and staff at Long Island City High School remains our highest priority. Towards that end, we are informing you about a student walkout that took place this afternoon.

At approximately 1:20 pm, a group of students walked out of the school during their lunch period at the end of the instructional day. The students proceeded to engage in a peaceful protest in front of the school building. Dismissal of the rest of the student body took place through the side and back doors. Students with yellow bus transportation were rerouted to the back of the building. All students were safe at all times.

We look forward to your continued partnership as we work together to ensure that Long Island City High School continues to provide the best and safest learning environment for all our students. If you have any questions, please call the main office at (718) 545-7095.

Sincerely,

Vivian P. Selenikas

Principal